
Highways Update

From last meeting

Abbey Lane/Byford Road Bus Stop – currently on hold. A letter explaining the desire to relocate the 
bus stop has been sent to Liz Kendall MP.

Abbey Lane layby near Post Office. Parking time will be limited by a Traffic Regulation Order due to 
take effect on 14th August. Refreshing the yellow lines will also be done as part of the lines 
maintenance programme.

Alderman Richard Hallam School – School Run Parking work complete. Double yellow lines round 
some junctions are being considered.

Belgrave St Peters School – School Run Parking work complete

Other work done

Extra wooden bollards fitted to Abbey Lane central verge to stop people crossing the verge from 
McDonalds

Surface treatment to part of Redhill Way

Safety Cameras upgrade on Redhill Way and St Margarets Way

Residents of Discovery Drive consulted on Residents Parking, results being assessed

Anstey Lane (just outside ward) new vehicle activated safety sign

Planned work

Concrete bay repairs Cashmore, Wheatley and Hadrian Road. Dates to be announced.

Bollards ordered for Abbey Lane near Wade Street to prevent parking near pedestrian crossing and 
on pavement

Bollards also ordered for Jean Drive/Butcombe Road 

Railings ordered for 65-71 Beaumont Leys Lane for school parking

Ravensbridge Drive should be complete by mid-November but there will be another road closure.


